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Research Analysis 

 

Engrossed Senate Bill 1525 eliminates outdated language regarding the advisory committee's 

responsibilities to address matters related to service delivery for individuals with developmental 

disabilities. Additionally, the measure eliminates the requirement to include members from the 

parent-guardian associations of the Northern Oklahoma Resource Center of Enid and the 

Southern Oklahoma Resource Center of Pauls Valley. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1525 cleans up language pertaining to 10 O.S. 2021, § 1412, which relates to advisory 

committee on service delivery for persons with developmental disabilities. The measure has the 

sole purpose of removing obsolete language, and does not possess budgetary considerations. 

Therefore, the measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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